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December 4-8 
 

Fourth Grade News 
 

Curriculum 
 

Spelling:  List 10 Rule 28 Test: Fri, Dec. 8    

        https://www.spellingcity.com/users/TCA4thGrade2020                                         

Math:  Ch. 7: Lessons 6-7, Review Test: Thurs, 12/7, Ch. 8 

Lesson 1                                                                                                                  

Every day: 5-7 minutes of multiplication math fact practice.  

For practice go to: https://www.factmonster.com/math/flashcards                                        

Mr. Plott: Area and Perimeter; Test on Friday 

Recitation: “The Rhinoceros” by Ogden Nash 

(see planner for due date) 
http://www.edline.net/pages/TCA_North/4th_Grade/Poetry 

 Literature: Fever 1793, by Laurie Halse Anderson 

Science: Structures and Functions of Living Things 

History: African Kingdoms 

 

Thank you, 

The North-Fourth Grade Team: 
Mrs. Mindi Clark                    mclark@asd20.org 

Mrs. Heather Eggert             heggert@asd20.org 

Mrs.  Kim Morton                   kmorton@asd20.org 

Mrs. Kristi Roberts  kroberts@asd20.org 

Mr. Jim Plott                          jplott@asd20.org 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

December  

13- 4th Grade Concert       

7:00-7:30 pm Be in 

classroom at 6:30. No earl! 

15-Christmas Parties             

18-Jan 3-Winter Break 

 

  

Dear Parents: 

Our character trait for the month 

of December is the virtue of 

Kindness.  This is an important 

character trait to possess.  To help 

the children experience 

generosity, the TCA North Fourth 

Grade will be collecting new 
mittens/gloves, scarves and/or 

hats, and socks to give to those in 

need.  If you want to participate, 

please send in your unwrapped 

item at any time.  We will be 

hanging them on the tree in our 

classroom, and then donating 

them to a local charity in 

Colorado Springs.  Generosity 

comes from the heart and giving 

builds character.  We are all 

excited to see our tree grow more 

and more beautiful with each 

new hat, pair of mittens/gloves, 

and scarves that are added each 

day.  You may bring your items 

through December 15th.  Thank so 

much for your giving hearts! 
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